
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

 
In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law, public notice is hereby 

given that the following meeting has been cancelled 
 

Wednesday, July 9, 2025 at 6:00 pm 
Special Village Board Meeting 

114 Lake Street 
Pardeeville, WI 53954 

 
All agenda items requested for this meeting have been postponed. A new meeting date 

will be posted when rescheduled. 
 
 
Dated this 9th day of July, 2025 at 7:13 a.m. 
 
Laramie Renner 
Village Clerk 
Village of Pardeeville 
Posted: Village Hall, Library, Post Office, Senior Center, Village Website 


